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AAF’s Design for Learning Program and General 

Session Added to EdSpaces 

 (Silver Spring, MD) — The National School Supply and Equipment Association (NSSEA) is pleased to 

announce that the American Architectural Foundation (AAF) has been named a Knowledge Partner for 

EdSpaces. AAF, in cooperation with the AIA-CAE, will hold its highly-regarded Design for Learning 

Program in conjunction with EdSpaces, announcing the results of this two-day problem-solving process at 

a special General Session on Friday, December 6 in San Antonio, TX.   

Design for Learning is an initiative to develop, advance, and promote innovative modes of teaching and 

learning through architecture and design. This new program builds on the eight-year legacy of Great 

Schools by Design, which engaged hundreds of local government officials, superintendents, design 

professionals, parents, educators, students,  and the community in a timely and comprehensive 

conversation about the environments where our students learn. 

During EdSpaces, teams of school officials from select districts across the country will be teamed up with 

some of the country's best architects and designers to dialog and solve challenges with their schools' 

physical learning environment. Program participants will briefly present the problems faced, and then the 

solutions and strategies developed for improvement to their districts and facilities. 

All attendees are welcome at this Closing General Session & Breakfast on the last day of the show, but a 

reservation is required at the time of registration. Early-bird discounts for EdSpaces registration are 

available until October 17.  

EdSpaces is the preferred destination for school district and college officials to meet with manufacturers, 

dealers, architects, designers, and facilities planners to explore the impact of facilities on learning, 

discover new products and plan the Pre-K through higher education learning environments of tomorrow. 

For more information on this year’s event, December 4-6, 2013 in San Antonio, Texas, visit www.Ed-

Spaces.com. 
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